
FRIPP ISLAND PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT 
COMMISSION 

 
GENERAL ELECTION 

November 3, 2020 
 
 
 
The Fripp Island Public Service District, created on April 16, 1962 by Act No. 1042 of 
the South Carolina General Assembly, serves the residents and property owners of Fripp 
Island, South Carolina.  Services include drinking water supply, wastewater collection 
and treatment, fire protection, erosion control, and maintenance of the Fripp Inlet Bridge. 
 
The Fripp Island Public Service District Commission governs the District.   With the 
successful passage of a referendum by the registered voters of Fripp Island on November 
7, 2000, the Commission became an elected body.  The first general election was held on 
November 6, 2001.  The six-member commission establishes policies and procedures, 
approves the annual budget and adopts the necessary utility rates and tax levies to fund 
the District’s operations. 
 
On November 3, 2020, four seats on the Commission will be up for election.  The 
election is non-partisan, and the four candidates receiving the most votes will serve 
four-year terms. 
 
Individuals interested in serving on the Commission must be registered voters living 
on Fripp Island.   Prospective candidates must file a Statement of Candidacy with 
the Beaufort County Board of Elections and Voter Registration. A filing fee is NOT 
required. 
 
The DEADLINE for Filing is NOON, Monday, August 17, 2020. 
 
You may obtain the necessary forms for filing from the District’s office located at 291 
Tarpon Boulevard or from the Beaufort County Board of Elections and Voter 
Registration located at 15 John Galt Road, Beaufort, SC. 
 
Anyone having questions regarding candidacy or the election may call the District’s 
office at (843) 838-2400 and ask to speak with Angie Hughes or Yvonne Fireall. 
 
 
 
 
Angel L. Hughes 
Manager 
 
April 13, 2020 


